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Mr. E. H. Johnson, Chief i

Reactor Project Branch I M | 9 |984
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV .

'

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Subject: NPPD Response to IE Inspection Report No. 50-298/84-06 and follow up
letter (Johnson, NRC to Pilant, NPPD) dated June 27, 1984.

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This <1etter is written in response to your letter dated June 27, 1984 which
requested supplemental information to subject response.

PurAuanttothetelephonediscussiononJune 15, 1984, the following actions
have been/will be taken:

1. A presentation to station personnel on high radiation areas and
Special Work Permits was given at the .fune 28, 1984 Safety Meeting.

2. Biannual radiation protection retraining for all station personnel
is scheduled for 1984. This training will include a discussion of
high radiation areas and Special Work Permits and will be completed
prior to January 1, 1985.

If you have any questions regarding this response, please contact me or
P. V. Thomason at the site.

,

Sincerely,

,

. Pilant.

Technical Staff Manager
Nuc19st Power Group
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